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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
December 27, 1974

*]1 Mr. E. Delance Poston
Attorney at Law
Post Office Box 95
Johnsonville, South Carolina 29555

Dear Mr. Poston:

I advise that, in my opinion, the Town of Johnsonville is not required to take competitive bids for the disposition of real estate
owned by it. I have no knowledge of the Town ordinances, of course, but the above conclusion is based upon my survey of
State statutes.

With best regards,
Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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